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New City of Saskatoon Procurement Policy 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Purchasing Policy with an effective date of December 1, 2018 be 

approved; 
2. That Council Policy No. C02-030, Purchase of Goods, Services, and Work, be 

rescinded; and 
3. That the City Solicitor be directed to bring back the required changes to The City 

Administration Bylaw as outlined in the report of the CFO/General Manager, 
Asset and Financial Management Department, dated October 1, 2018. 

 
History 
At the October 1, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a report of the 
CFO/General Manager, Asset and Financial Management Department dated October 
22, 2018 was considered. 
 
Mr. Andrew Shaw, North Saskatoon Business Association, also addressed your 
Committee on the proposed new procurement policy.  
 
Your Committee has further requested that the Administration provide an evaluation 
report on the impact of the new Procurement Policy after one year of implementation. 
 
Your Committee is forwarding a copy of the PowerPoint presentation provided to the 
Committee. 
 
Attachment 
October 1, 2018 report of the CFO/General Manager, Asset and Financial Management 
Department 
PowerPoint Presentation to Standing Policy Committee on Finance – October 1, 2018 


